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HARYANA STATE HIGHER EDUCATION COUNCIL

No.:- 12/5-2020 P-X Adv./HSHEC Dated:- D27 202y

To,
The Vice Chancellors
State Funded and Private Universities

in Haryana _

Subject: Subject: Access to Legal Aid to Victims
Respected Vice Chancellors,

Namaste

Greetings from Haryana State Higher Education Council!

Your kind attention is invited to UGC vide D.O. No.2-45/2024 (CPP-IlI) dated
16.07.2024 regarding “Access to Legal Aid to Victims” (copy enclosed). As you are aware, the
National Human Rights Commission is mandated under the Protection of Human Rights Act, of
1993, to protect and promote the human rights of all the people in the country. The NHRC
had an Open House Discussion on "Access to Legal Aid to Victims". The following is one of the
recommendations emerged during the discussion:

'Legal aid programmes in the universities/ Law Colleges should be survey-oriented
and legal awareness should be imparted by law students to the masses. Legal aid should be
provided by students to the most vulnerable groups and unaware people”.

In this context, the University is requested to take necessary and appropriate

action on the above recommendations.
Regards

K.K. Agnihotri
Advisor, HSHECg
Endst No. Even ‘ Dated 22:7:202Yy

A copy for information and a request for sharing this with the colleges for necessary action is

forwarded to the Director General Higher Education, Haryana, Panchkula. ! \m

K.K. Agnihotri
Advisor, HSHEC¢
CC:- _
1. PS/CP HSHEC for kind information of Chairperson HSHEC
2. PS/C&SHE for kind information of Commissioner and Secretary Higher Education Haryana,
Chandigarh
3. PA/VCP HSHEC for kind information of Vice Chairperson HSHEC
4. For uploading on Council website

Takniki Shiksha Sadan, Bays No. 7-12, Sector — 4, Panchkula — 134112
Contact No-0172-2570743, 2580435 (PBX) Email-hshecchairperson@gmail.com




